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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 26 June 2009 

REPORT ON FRAUD-RELATED ACTIVITIES 

 

The current status of fraud-related activities has been updated from the report provided to the previous meeting.  

There has been no instance of fraud reported since the last Committee meeting.   
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Security and Facilities Unit 


